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I am pleased to offer you my greetings and to send you this summertime Chairõs 

Report.  This past year has once again been an extremely productive academic 

exercise for us.  We have weathered many of the political winds of change and we 

clearly continue to progress and grow.   

 

The subsequent pages of this newsletter will highlight departmental reports related 

to the 2015 calendar year, presented by Directors at our 2016 Annual Meeting.  

Additional 2016 highlights will also be outlined.  

 

Firstly, I want to officially introduce and welcome, by name, the new appointments to our Department.   

 

Dr. Tamara Mijovic was appointed as Assistant Professor, CAS Clinical Full-time, with a subspecialty interest in 

Neurotology.  Her fellowship training was carried out at the University of British Columbia under the supervi-

sion of Dr. Brian Westerberg.   

 

We were also privileged to cross-appoint Dr. Maida Sewitch.  She is presently an Associate Professor in the 

Department of Epidemiology and has been previously involved with research projects and publications at the 

MCH.  She is currently on a one-year sabbatical and will become intimately involved in our Departmentõs MSc 
and Research program on her return to McGill.  

 

I am extremely pleased to acknowledge two professorial promotions granted by McGill University:  

Dr. Karen Kost was promoted to Full Professor, CAS Clinical Full-time; 

Dr. Mark Samaha was promoted to Associate Professor, CAS Clinical Part-time.  

 

I also announce with some sadness that Dr. Robert Sweet has tendered his resignation from clinical practice at 

the MUHC.  He will however continue his academic affiliation and will continue as an educator for residents 

and undergraduates in the field of neuro



Dr. Lily Nguyen was named to the Faculty of Medicine Honour List for Educational Excellence;  

Dr. Michael Roskies was awarded First Prize at the Annual Poliquin Resident Research Competition in 

2015;  

Dr. Sabrina Wurzba was awarded a CIHR New Principal Investigatorõs Training Award.;  


